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The Institute of Vocational Studies organized an insightful extension 

lecture on "Open Educational Resources" (OER) on 23rd January 2024. 

The event was conducted seamlessly on the online platform Google 

Meet, providing participants with a convenient and accessible learning 

experience. 

 

The lecture was exceptionally well-structured and received positive 

feedback from the attendees. The use of a PowerPoint presentation 

added significant value to the session, as it was not only comprehensive 

but also delivered in a detailed manner. The content covered every 

important aspect of the topic within the allotted time, showcasing the 

speaker's expertise and the organizers' commitment to delivering 

quality educational content. 

 

The PowerPoint presentation was a highlight of the lecture, 

incorporating various multimedia elements such as illustrations, precise 

pointers, mind maps, and diagrammatic representations. These visual 

aids not only enhanced the overall learning experience but also made 

complex concepts more accessible and digestible for the participants. 

 

What made the session even more commendable was the efficient time 

management, ensuring that all key points were covered without 

exceeding the allotted time. The engaging nature of the lecture kept 

participants actively involved throughout, fostering a conducive learning 

environment. 

 

Towards the conclusion of the meeting, the organizers took a proactive 

approach by circulating a feedback form. This initiative aimed to gather 



collective responses and valuable suggestions for potential 

improvements, reflecting the institute's commitment to continuous 

enhancement and addressing the evolving needs of the audience. 

 

The extension lecture on Open Educational Resources was an 

enriching experience, characterized by its well-organized structure, 

engaging content, and effective use of multimedia elements. The 

positive reception and the thoughtful inclusion of a feedback 

mechanism underscore the commitment of the Institute of Vocational 

Studies to delivering high-quality educational initiatives in the realm of 

Open Educational Resources. 
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